Editorial



Dear researcher,

On behalf of KBUD, I present our sincere greetings and love. 2020 has been a very difficult year for our country and the world. The COVID-19 outbreak has affected both our health and our worldviews. We have full belief that we will overcome this disease with scientific, evidence-based, reliable information and studies. However, it is a fact that a difficult period awaits us. I wish you healthy and peaceful days in 2021. Happy New Year and everything to your heart's content. A better year in the light of science...

Prof. Dildar Konukoğlu, M.D.